
“NOTICE” 
 
Recycling/Trash Collection/yard waste/Bulk 
Trash -   
 
Residents may have received notice from 
Prince George’s County informing them that 
the county would be changing to one day a 
week trash and recycling collection.  The Town 
of Riverdale Park will not be affected by this 
change.  Trash will continue to be collected on 
Monday and Thursday; yard waste and 
recycling will continue to be collected on 
Wednesday.  Calls for bulk trash pickup should 
continue to be requested through Bates 
Trucking at 301-773-2069, before 2:00 PM on 
Tuesday of each week in order to have those 
items collected on Wednesday. 
 
 
 


